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(the Vice-President of the Academy of Sciences) and Václav Hampl (the Rector of Charles University) for their
support of the conference.
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Department of Semiconductors of the Institute of Physics, and the efficient assistance of members of his
department both before and during conference, which helped to solve many problems smoothly and
essentially contributed to the excellent level of the conference. Our thanks belong especially to the
accountant of the Institute of Physics of the Academy of Sciences, Eva Lhotáková, for her help with the
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